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CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Joel,
 
Below is the current review of the development in question.  As stated on the phone, the
development plan shown operates under the requirements for a Traffic Impact Study per KYTC
requirements.  We both understand that this is likely by design.
 

1.       The sewer line for this project is preferred to be installed on the West side of US 42 if
installed in ROW.  I believe that is the engineer’s and developer’s intention.

2.       KYTC is okay with the concept on the plan with the exception of the comments in this
review.  This is just a preliminary okay. KYTC will review again if or when construction plans
are submitted, and reserve the right to change or qualify the approval when construction
plans are submitted for review.

 
If you have any questions please let me know.
 
Sincerely,
 
J. Kenny Carrico, P.E.
District Permit Engineer
Department of Highways - District 5 Permits
8310 Westport Road
Louisville, Kentucky 40242
(502) 210-5400
 
KYTC Disclaimer:
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this transmission to the intended recipient, you shall not disclose, copy, or distribute this transmission or take any action in reliance on it.  If you have
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From: Dock, Joel <Joel.Dock@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 4:57 PM
To: Carrico, Kenny K (KYTC-D05) <Kenny.Carrico@ky.gov>
Cc: Stuber, Elizabeth W. <Elizabeth.Stuber@louisvilleky.gov>
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Per the attached KYTC email, the proposed sewer alignment does not meet KYTC policies. 
Therefore, I cannot approve the plan until they can revise the alignment or get conceptual
approval from KYTC.
 
“Has this alignment been verified for utility conflicts?  From memory there is a waterline on the
same side of the road and approximately in the same location.  Your plan shows a 16” waterline,
but has its location been field verified for no conflict? 
 
Regardless, this does not seem to be in compliance with KYTC’s Permits Policy regarding new
longitudinally installed facilities (attached).  The line appears to be proposed under shoulder
areas, inside the clear zone and the crossing is supposed to be perpendicular to the roadway”

Subject: 19-cat3-0014 at 10500/10600 US HWY 42
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**CAUTION**  PDF attachments may contain links to malicious sites.  Please contact the COT
Service Desk ServiceCorrespondence@ky.gov for any assistance.

 

 

Kenny,
Do you have any outstanding issues with the attached plan? I’ve included the MSD approval letter.
 
Joel P. Dock, AICP
Planner II
Planning & Design Services
502-574-5860
 

From: Dock, Joel 
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 2:41 PM
To: kenny.carrico@ky.gov
Cc: Stuber, Elizabeth W. <Elizabeth.Stuber@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: 19-cat3-0014 at 10500/10600 US HWY 42
 
Kenny,
It was our understanding that the last remaining issue on this project was related to KYTC/MSD
sewer alignment issues as stated in the below comment:
 

 
Does KYTC have any outstanding issues with this project. I’ve submitted the most recent version in
my records from November 2019.
 
Joel P. Dock, AICP
Planner II
Planning & Design Services
Department of Develop Louisville
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are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the
contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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